
Local Plan, 

Planning Policy & Programmes, 

Warrington Borough Council, 

New Town House, 

WA1 2NH 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I wish to object to the development at Peel Hall. My objection is based on the 
infrastructure. Windermere Avenue is currently used as a rat-run and the traffic can 
only get worse. 

If there's an accident on the M6 the whole of Warrington shuts down - more traffic 
will only make this worse. 

The Hospital can't cope with current demand. I've sat there with my husband for 
hours one end - I know what it's like now. 

Radley Common, this will all go. The land has always flooded 
when it rains, which is another reason not to build there. 

Yours sincerely, 

Margaret Hatton 




